
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Industrial Action 

You may be aware that the industrial action which was due to take place on February 14 has 
been suspended in light of the current talks with the Minister for Education and Welsh 
Language. As a consequence of this suspension, school will be fully open on February 14. 
 
A new date of March 2 has been proposed for further industrial action. We will continue to  
update you accordingly.  
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

S M Jones    

Headteacher 

 

 

 


